
to social media. This is a vio-

lation of FERPA.  

 

MEET YOUR 

TEACHER 
Thursday, August 4, Drop in 

between 5:00-7:00pm to meet 

your child’s teacher, deposit 

money in your child’s lunch 

account, purchase a school     

t-shirt, and pay PTO member-

ship dues- $5.00 per family.  

  

*CURRICULUM NIGHT– 

Thursday, August 25, 2016 
Grade 3 and Grade 4 

5:30-5:45pm– TITLE I Parent 

Meeting  

5:45-6:45 Meet with teachers 

 

Grade 5– Title I parent meet-

ing 6:15-6:30pm– Meet with 

Teachers 6:30-7:30pm. 

Summer days can be the 

best for making memories 

together as a family. Our 

PES family hopes that this 

summer your family is 

having a wonderful sum-

mer making those memo-

ries together.  

To avoid the “Summer 

Slide” we encourage you to 

be sure to have your child 

read over the summer and 

stay on top of math fact 

fluency. Typically, most 

students loose the most 

ground in these two areas. 

If you are taking a family 

trip, having your child map 

out the route on a map, 

figuring out mileage, the 

cost of gas and the major 

highways to be traveled will 

help your child take part in 

the trip planning. 

 
 

Welcome to the Pick            

Elementary School Staff: 
Grade 3– Anna Gautney 

Grade 3– Kaye Rhodes 

Counselor– Malea Burney 

 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL         

INFORMATION: 
 

Class Rolls will be posted on 

the front windows of PES 

Wednesday, August 3 no 

sooner than 4:00pm. Due to 

student confidentiality, please 

refrain from taking pictures of 

the class rolls and posting them 

Please be sure to read over the               

PES Student Handbook which can 

now be found on the PES website. 

You will be asked to sign the signature 

page at MEET YOUR TEACHER or 

during the first week of school. Please 

pay close attention to attendance pol-

icy, dress code, transportation and 

CNP guidelines.  
 

 

 

Mission of  PES: 
The mission of Pick Elementary, the torchbearers of leader-

ship, is to illuminate a pathway of excellence by empowering 

individuals to achieve their personal best in order to become 

thriving members of society through a collaborative commu-

nity distinguished by: 

High expectations, responsibility and hard work; 

Celebration and respect for diverse perspectives; 

A culture of excellence, leadership, and pride! 

 

P-R-I-D-E– I've got PICK PRIDE IN ME! 

Lazy Days of Summer! 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Please consider getting involved with our PTO! We have several committees you can join. Some 

only serve for seasonal needs so may not require too much of your time. Every extra set of hands 

helps make any school project go smoother. Please our PTO President, Ashley Hamberlin if you are 

interested. 

P I C K  E L E M E N T A R Y  Pride Times 
S U M M E R ,  2 0 1 6  

V O L U M E  4 ,  I S S U E  1  

O N  T H E     

C A L E N D A R  

F O R            

S U M M E R :  

 Don’t forget to sign 

up for the Summer 

Reading program at 

the Auburn Public 

Library 

 School supply lists 

can be found on the 

PES website or pick 

up a copy at our 

school office 

 We welcome 3 new 

staff members to the 

PES family! 


